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January 6, 2010 
 
Dear District Staff: 
 
The Baldwinsville Central School District endeavors to prepare its students for jobs, 
opportunities and technologies that do not yet exist, in order that they may help solve 
problems that have not yet arisen. In order to prepare them for life, learning and 
leadership, schools must equip students with the capacity to acquire new skills and new 
knowledge throughout their lives. The insights of students and parents, as well as 
educational, business and professional communities will be valuable resources for the 
district as we educate a new generation of citizens. 
 
The district is beginning the process of updating the academic component of its Long 
Range Plan. In February, we will hold three forums to draw upon the collective wisdom 
of our community and its many resources. These forums will be opportunities for you to 
comment upon and offer insight as it pertains to the educational needs of our students. 
We will be meeting on Wednesday, February 3rd, 10th, and 24th, in the cafeteria of C.W. 
Baker High School, from 6:30 p.m. until 8:30 p.m. I hope you will be able to join us on 
one of the dates listed above. 
 
At the evening forums, we will be discussing five focus questions to gather input from 
the varied constituents.  Because I know it is sometimes difficult for you to attend 
evening forums and I want to be sure you are given the opportunity to provide us with 
input prior to the BCEPT committee developing the long range academic component of 
our District Plan, during the second week of February, I will put out the same focus 
questions to all staff members. 
 
Your participation in the dialogue about the academic component of the district’s Long 
Range Plan would be greatly appreciated. If you are able to attend a forum, please RSVP 
to Kelly Cary at kcary@bville.org or 315-638-6180. Please provide her with the date you 
will be attending. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jeanne M. Dangle 
Superintendent of Schools 
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